
 
 
 
 

In Loving Memory 

A Funeral Service Honoring 
 
 

Shigeno Okamoto 

 
 

November Eleventh, 2023 , Two Thirty in the Afternoon 
New York Buddhist Church 

331-332 Riverside Drive, N.Y. 10025 
RSVP  

Via email to shigenookamotofamily@gmail.com 
 
 

We hope you will join us in celebration of our beloved wife, mother, and grandmother. The ceremony will be 
followed by light refreshments.  Please note parking is limited with garages several blocks away. 

In lieu of okoden offerings or donations, we kindly ask that you consider donating to a memorial fund in 
honor of Shigeno for the Great Neck Public Library, an institution she cherished and helped support 

arranging innumerable performances as chairperson of the Sakura Women’s Chorus.  
A donation link will be provided later. 


